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Dood morning Katy,
 

2nd email.
 

I have now discussed with Billy Welch and he would like to attend the ASI on 28th February.  I
have explained that this is not an opportunity to make his case, but that he may be asked to
point out any features of interest.   He will join you at 14.35 on site, but he will not participate in
any other site visits before or after.
 
I case you are unaware, the gate off the A66 onto the existing site is usually kept locked, and you
will need to make car parking arrangements depending on how many participants are expected.
 
Thanks,
 
Bill Lloyd
 
 
 
 
 

From: A66Dualling <A66Dualling@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2023 2:40 PM
To:
Cc: A66Dualling <A66Dualling@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: Written submissions from Interested Party 20031989
 
Good afternoon Bill.
 
Thank you for your email.
 
Please be aware we are not holding an Open Floor Hearing.
 
Having spoken with the Examining Authority (ExA), they are not
intending to discuss the Brough Hill at the Hearings. If there is anything
you wish to raise, you should do this under AOB at the Issue Specific
Hearing 3-  . The ISH3 is on the 2 March, please be aware the 3 March
is the resumed ISH3 (if required).
 
The Accompanied Site Inspection (ASI) - 28 February 2023 will be
visiting the Brough Hill site and the Bivvy Site. You would not be able to
present evidence or speak about your concerns however, you would be

https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/wp-content/ipc/uploads/projects/TR010062/TR010062-001363-E07%20-%20Rule%2013%20and%2016%20Letter.pdf
https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/wp-content/ipc/uploads/projects/TR010062/TR010062-001363-E07%20-%20Rule%2013%20and%2016%20Letter.pdf
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able to point out anything you feel the ExA should see on site.
 
Let me know if you wish to attend the ASI.
Also, let me know which Hearing you wish to attend and if this is to be
in person or virtual. If virtual, a virtual invite will be sent closer the
time, so please provide the email address you wish this to be sent to.
 
Hope this helps.
Thanks,
Katy
 
 

From:  
Sent: 21 February 2023 12:03
To: A66Dualling <A66Dualling@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: Written submissions from Interested Party 20031989
 
Hello Katy,
 

I have made a written submission to register for the hearings on 1- 3rd March.  I understand that
Brough Hill Fair is not currently on the agenda for those hearings, so we are unsure which day to
attend and would like to register for all three.
 
Can you confirm that we will get an opportunity to speak, and on which day?
 
Thanks and regards
 
 
Bill Lloyd
On behalf of Billy Welch
 

From: A66Dualling <A66Dualling@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Sent: Friday, December 16, 2022 11:06 AM
To: 
Cc: A66Dualling <A66Dualling@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: Written submissions from Interested Party 20031989 - Hyperlink included in error.
2nd reply
 
 
Good morning Bill,
 
I can confirm your previous submission will not overlap with the ones you are
about to submit.
 
Kind regards,
Katy
 

Katy O’Loan | Case Officer- National Infrastructure
The Planning Inspectorate
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